
  
STATE OF ILLINOIS 

EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR 
GOVERNOR’S OFFICE OF MANAGEMENT AND BUDGET 

SPRINGFIELD 62706 
 
 
JB PRITZKER 
 GOVERNOR 

March 14, 2019 

Via Electronic Mail  

Mr. Austin Berg  
Director of Content Strategy  
Illinois Policy Institute 
190 S. LaSalle St. Suite 1500 
Chicago, IL 60603 
aberg@illinoispolicy.org 
 
Re: FOIA Request 

Dear Mr. Berg: 

On March 7, 2019, the State of Illinois Governor’s Office of Management and Budget received your 

Freedom of Information Act request. Pursuant to subsections 3(e) (ii), (iii), (v), (vi) and (vii) of the State 

of Illinois Freedom of Information Act, this office requires the additional five business afforded by the 

FOIA statute to respond.  

 
Yours truly, 
Curt Clemons-Mosby 
Freedom of Information Act Officer 
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